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Brief 

Description 

 

The Department of CSE had organized an Expert Lecture on “Higher 
Education Opportunities in Australia”, for 6th Sem CSE students on 
27/05/2024 from 12.00 PM to 01.00PM. Resource Person Ms. Samridhi 
Gupta, Master Student, University of Adelaide, Australia addressed the 
session. Key topics addressed in the session were as follows: Higher 
education opportunities in Australia, Choice of Courses, Types of 
Universities, Part-time jobs, Cost of living, Internships etc. Around 150 
students participated and benefited from this Expert talk. 
 


